
ANNOUNCEMENT

Scheduled system downtime across all Enrich services

Dear Valued Customers,

We would like to inform that there will be a scheduled system downtime across all Enrich services

from Saturday, 14th August 2021 at 00:00am (GMT +8) through Thursday, 19th August 2021 at

00:00 am (GMT +8).
 


During this period, Enrich account will not be accessible for any activity and you will not be able to

perform any transactions and / redemption. We advise you to plan your transactions in advance to

avoid any inconveniences. For further enquiries, you may contact Enrich at

enrich@malaysiaairlines.com  
 

Thank you.
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